Dear Ms. Howland, | have been asked to relay for filing the following note from Stephen Heavener of the
Capital Regional Development Council in DG 16-827. Thank you, Dan Feltes

Dear Dan:

Based on the fact that the Concord Steam conversion grant program has
been denied by the PUC as originally contemplated by CRDC and the
expectation that any program moving forward will require substantially
more analysis based on costs savings and potential on-bill re-capture of
funds extended to perform upgrades and connectivity, the Capital Regional
Development Council is formally withdrawing participation in any program
that does not conform to the original drafted program guidelines.

Please inform the appropriate parties of this determination.
Please also confirm your understanding of this position.

Thank you



